
I am Mr B.Beerachee  Deputy Director at the Solid waste Management Division of the Ministry of 
Environment, Climate Change and Solid waste Management from Mauritius.  
I attended the AHEG 3 in Bangkok and we are generally agreeable to the Scenario Note proposed and 
we will be available in the time 4.00 pm to 7 .00 pm EAT for the forthcoming online working sessions.  
 


